
March Recap

This month's newsletter showcases all the March

highlights put on by Pittsburg State University

student-led housing organizations: National

Residence Hall Honorary (NRHH) and Residence

Hall Assembly (RHA). 

NRHH is an organization composed of the top 1%

of student leaders living on campus. Service and

Recognition are the two core values and are here

to serve the residence halls. 

RHA is a student lead organization here on

campus dedicated to building a campus-wide

community in housing. RHA focuses on planning

campus-wide programs for on-campus residents,

investing in student leaders, and giving a voice to

the students who live on campus.
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NRHH this month had a blast doing service and

recognition! 

For our Recognition this past month NRHH made goodie

bags for the wonderful teachers in the Music department!

NRHH recognizes the hardworking teachers and faculty in

this department. Without them, our music students

wouldn't have as many opportunities or success and we

thank them! 

(Below are pictures of the 20 goodie bags and when our
NRHH chapter was assembling them)  

NRHH
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Monthly Recognition! 



P I T T S TATE .RHAP I T T  S TATE  RES IDENCEHAL L  ASSEMBLY

What is an OTM? It is an Of The Month and is a wonderful way to

recognize someone for their hard work and a job well done. Whether

it be for a program they hosted or someone who has been doing a

phenomenal job being an RA or Advisor. Want to recognize

someone? Scan this QR code and it will take you to our Google From!

NRHH
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Monthly Service! 
For our service this month we took old t-shirts that were

laying around and made dog toys out of them! Given to the

SEK Humane Society currently, they are overloaded with

animals and so we wanted to help provide some dog toys

(Below is a picture of us making and braiding the dog toys
and finishing our recognition.). 
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Regional Business
Conference (RBC)
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During March 3rd - 5th, housing
student leaders had the opportunity to

submit a bid to host RBC 2023. With
many hours of hard work and

amazingly talented helping hands from
university faculty, friends, and family
we are proud to announce that RBC

2023 will be hosted at Pittsburg State
University. This conference will be the

first in-person conference since the
COVID-19 pandemic.   
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RHA General Meetings 
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March 7: Guest speaker Eva Sager from Campus Activities Center

Eva Sager from Campus
Activities was or guest
speaker for our march
7th meeting. Eva did a
wonderful job of
explaining all the
resources and events
that the CAC on
campus has to offer!

March 28: Guest Speaker Jamie Dalton from Career Services

Jamie Dalton from
career services spoke at
our march 28th meeting!
Jamie did a great job of
explaining the resources
that career services
offer like professional
clothing and mock
interview practice! 
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RHA Member's of the
Month
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RHA’s March members of the
month are Sky Hagan and
Ethan Thomas.

Sky Hagan (Top photo) is the
treasurer for the Nation hall
community council and is part
of the fundraising committee.

Ethan (Bottom photo) is the
president of the Dellinger hall
community council and is part
of the events committee.

These two are both dedicated
to RHA and continue to show
that time after time. They
both have a strong work ethic
and we are lucky to have
them! 
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Sundae Sunday
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C O M M U N I T Y  C O U N C I L

On Sunday, March 27 Nation Hall had an
ice-cream social hangout held in Nation's lobby.

Many students participated and had a pretty
SWEET time! 


